
 

 

 
CIRCULAR 
 
 

 
The Board at its 8th March 2021 meeting endorsed the removal of the Complimentary Drink Voucher 
System from the policy. 
 
The policy continues to reflect liquor licensing requirements. 
 
The League also requires that: 

• No liquor is to be sold before 1pm on match days, unless prior approval by the Perth Football League 
General Manager.   

• Mandatory NO consumption of alcohol in change rooms and outside of licensed areas. 
 
Clubs seeking advice on managing your club bar should contact, Brendan Kays - Competition Integrity 
Officer on 0401 466 830, bkays@wafc.com.au. 

Subject: CLUB ALCOHOL MANAGEMENT POLICY 
  
Date: 9th March 2021 
  
Document ID: 23, 2020-21 
  
From: 
 
 
 

David Armstrong, General Manager 
Ph: 9287 5522 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: darmstrong@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Committees, Board Members 

Summary: 
Complimentary Drink Voucher System removed from policy. 
 

Action: 
Policy attached to email for reference. 


